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Welcome New Fourth Graders,
We are very excited to have you in our class for fourth grade!  There will be lots to learn and new challenges to face when you return back to school.  Please remember to do your summer reading and practice your multiplication facts!!  There will be surprises for all those who complete and return their reading logs.  We also have a classroom website that you and your parent/guardians can check out over the summer.  It includes many pictures and information about what we did with our last fourth grade class and we will be posting new information over the summer.  The classroom website is room316linden.weebly.com and our password is a316.  We have also included a 4th grade supply list for you to get an early start on shopping.  Enjoy your summer!!!
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Kiernan and Ms. Craven
Supply List
°4 black and white composition notebooks
° Package of 24 #2 pencils
°2 boxes of tissues
°1 box of crayons and 1 box of colored pencils
°1 protractor
°2 highlighters
°1 package of dry erase markers
°1 child safe scissors
°post it notes
°flash drive
°2 - 2 pocket folders (one must be red)
°1 ream of copy paper (optional)
